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The Michigan High School 

Athletic Coaches Associa-

tion, the professional or-

ganization of school coach-

es and athletic directors, 

(MHSCA) will host its annu-

al state coach of the year 

virtually.  

The 2020 MHSCA state 

coach of the year award 

presentation for 24 coach-

es from 16 state sports 

association will take place 

virtually which over 24 

coaches and athletic direc-

tors will participate. 

Congratulations to MHSCA 

State Coach of the Year 

recipients. The selection 

and nomination for these 

awards comes from each 

coach’s constituent sport 

association and through 

the Michigan High School 

Coaches Association.  

 The MHSCA state coach 

of year selection of these 

coaches reflects positive-

ly on their schools and 

community. Coach of the 

Year selections has been 

based on the perfor-

mance of their programs 

over the years and/or 

their contribution to the 

sports, schools, and com-

munities. These were 

some of the criteria to 

determine your selection. 

It is indeed an honor to 

have been selected as 

Michigan High School 

Athletic Coaches Associ-

ation State Coach of the 

Year in their sports 

from the entire State of 

nominees. 

 The MHSCA is a – 64-

year-old association 

with nearly 35,000 

members serving as 

athletic administrators, 

and all levels as coaches 

in numerous high 

schools and junior high/

middle schools through-

out the Great State of 

Michigan. The Michigan 

High School Coaches 

Association, works to 

promote the education-

al value of interscholas-

tic athletics and the role 

of athletic administrators and 

coaches. The MHSCA are very 

proud to spotlight 24 State 

Coaches– are persons whose 

work and values best mirror 

those of the association. 

To see all the awards ceremo-

ny of each of the Coach of the 

Year Winners  go to 

WWW.MHSCA.org after No-

vember 8, 2020. Additionally, 

the awards presentation will 

be share on the MHSCA 

Twitter page, and each COTY 

local schools.  

Plus check you local Sports 

associations for MHSCA con-

tent. 

CONGRADULARITON 2020 

MHSCA State Coaches of they 

Year.  
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“BCAM Shares how at career 
coach can make a program 

strong.” 

Don Palmer 1977-2008/Milford 
Girls’ Varsity Head Basketball 

Coach  

1978-2007/Milford Boys’ Varsity 

Basketball Head Coach  

2009-2020/Hartland Girls’ Varsi-

ty Basketball Head Coach  

QUESTION-What would I do 
differently if I had a chance to 

start my career over?  

1. I would be more aware of 
my players’ needs as they 
go through a typical high 

school season.  

The teenage years are very 
tough for a variety of reasons. 
They have so much more going 

on in their lives besides 

sports.  

They are ruled by their emo-

tions.  

A coach must be more ob-
servant of a player’s behav-

ior. 2.  

I would be more understand-
ing when individual players 
or teams struggle. Basketball 
is an extremely hard game to 

play.  

Players and teams will go 
through ups and downs 

during the season.  

Coaches must understand 
this and change their ap-
proach if the player/team 
doesn’t come out of their 

down cycles.  

3. I would be more open-
minded in my approach to 

coaching the game.  

When I was a young coach, 
I played only man defense 
and ran a ball controlled 

offense.  

This served us well if we 
were not real talented, but it 
hurt our more talented 

teams.  

I learned to give up some 

control.  

4. I would seek more advice 
in learning how to coach a 

game.  

I learned over a period of 
years that I could learn 
more about coaching and 
the game itself, if I took the 

time to talk to others.  

I observed practice structure 
techniques from a choir 
teacher and a band director. 
I talked to former players, 
current players, older 
coaches, young coaches, 

administrators, and parents. 

 These people helped me 

become better at what I do.  

5. I would give players and 
assistant coaches more 

time off during the season.  

The season is long and it 

wears people out.  

I eventually convinced my-
self that is was important to 
give my players and coach-

es time to recharge.  

A practice that lasts an hour 
and a half that contains 

Over the spring and summer months the 

Michigan Wrestling Association (MWA) has 

been meeting through zoom and going over 

the ever changing world we live in.  We have 

recently been meeting in collaboration with 

MHSAA representatives on what our wres-

tling season may look like.  We have many 

different ideas, proposals, and are looking 

forward to formulating a plan for our winter 

season.  Our regional coaches meetings are 

coming up soon, that allow us to share and 

receive ideas with our membership across 

the state.  Through our work with the MWA 

Executive Board and the MHSAA we have 

multiple plans based on what is allowed by 

the state regarding winter sports.   Our 

Executive Board has also been proactive 

with our fall clinic that we normally host on 

Nov. 6th & 7th.  We have decided to have 

our clinic on the same weekend, but have 

chosen to host it virtually.  We have 

been partnering with the National 

Wrestling Coaches Association 

(NWCA) and their leadership training 

academy for the past several years 

and have a wonderful working rela-

tionship with them.  The NWCA is 

helping us by allowing us to use their 

platform to deliver a high quality 

virtual clinic to our membership this 

year.  Our Executive Board with the 

guidance of Clinic Chair Mark 

Holdren are putting together a great 

clinic.   I look forward to providing 

our clinic for our membership and to 

get the 2020-21 season started. 

Sincerely, 

Casey Randolph – MWA President 

 

effort and quality is much better for 
players than a three hour practice 
where everyone ends up watching 

the clock.  

When you can take selected days 
off in the latter part of the season, it 
is beneficial to everyone in your 

program. 
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Michigan High School Sport Associa-

tion  

Coaches Clinic/Events 

MIAAA: March 19-22,  2021 @Traverse 

City,  Camp-Mid/Leadership Academy is  

Canceled for 2020 @ Mt. Pleasant  

Baseball: January  2021 

@ Soaring Eagle, Mt. Pleasant 

Basketball: October 10 & 11, 2020  Virtu-

al Contact: Dennis Hopkins  dhop-

kins@oaklandchristian.com 

Bowling : October 2020 

Site: Royal Scot Lanes, Lansing  

MITCA: Cross Country:  

December 2nd & 3rd, 2020 2020 MITCA 

Online Cross Country Clinic Sign Up  

Competitive Cheer: Virtual on October 

24/25.  

Football: January 14-16, 2021 @ Lansing 

Center & Radisson Capitol Center. 

Dream Team Banquet  

Golf: 2020 Canceled  

Gymnastics : October 18, 2020 

Men’s Lacrosse: Senior Showcase and 

Coaches Clinic: TBA 

Skiing: October 11 2020 @ Clair, Mich. 

Droughty Hotel    

Softball: January 22-23 2021 

@ Causeway Bay, Lansing 

Swimming: September 18, 2020 Site: 

Livonia Holiday Inn 

Tennis; January Postponed  

23-24, 2021 Site: Hope College 

Track & Field: January 28-30 2021 

Site: Lansing, Crowne Plaza Lansing  

Volleyball: TBA -2021 

Wrestling:  

Nov. 6th & 7th, 2020  

NHSACA Convention: Lincoln, Nebraska 

July  26 to 29, 2021  

Michigan High School Coaches Association Insurance Program Loomis & LaPann, Inc. is the insurance administrator for the 
Michigan High School Coaches Association. We offer general liability coverage and camp coverage to the National Organi-

zation of Coaches Association Directors (NOCAD), which the Michigan High School Coaches Association is a member.  

The General Liability policy will protect the Michigan High School Coaches Association and its members from claims made 
by negligent acts, accidentally committed, resulting in: bodily injury, personal and advertising injury or property damage to 
others. The policy also covers member coaches in the classroom. Below is an overview of coverages and exclusions. For a 

complete description of the scope and limitations of coverage, please refer to the policy  

https://click.mlsend.com/link/c/YT0xNTQwOTI5NzEyNjYwOTQwMTQyJmM9YThqMyZlPTMzMzY2MzkmYj00Mzk4MDY5NjQmZD1iOHY0dTRl.xq0bczgi5kinpL-_e1j5pC1oI-3O9rgXEtksmxelTps
https://click.mlsend.com/link/c/YT0xNTQwOTI5NzEyNjYwOTQwMTQyJmM9YThqMyZlPTMzMzY2MzkmYj00Mzk4MDY5NjQmZD1iOHY0dTRl.xq0bczgi5kinpL-_e1j5pC1oI-3O9rgXEtksmxelTps
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Greetings NHSACA board 

members and directors! Hopefully everyone 

is navigating our unique time in history as 

well as possible and all are staying healthy. 

Again, I want to wish all of you a happy 

National Coaches Day this past October 6. 

It’s not a widely known day, but hopefully 

you were reminded in some way how valued 

and important you are.  

Not an extremely full plate of information this 
month since much of the normal October 
information relates to the Coach of the Year 
rosters, which is already done with the 
postponement of the convention last sum-
mer. We have not had sponsors for specific 
sports in the recent past, but with sport 
chairs not scoring rubrics this year, some of 
that time could be spent securing a sponsor 
for your sport. Terms are negotiable, but if 
we can find some interest, we can go from 
there! I would invite you to check out our 
website at https://www.hscoaches.org/ and 
also our Facebook at https://
www.facebook.com/NationalHSACA and our 
Twitter at https://twitter.com/nhsaca. Lastly, 
please keep active on our goal of working 
outside of the convention with our committee 
work.  

With the postponement of the 

convention, what we would normally be 

doing and discussing in the fall has already 

been done. We have covered our strange 

times, importance of coaching, and where 

we should head as an organization in previ-

ous newsletters. Since I’m a social studies 

teacher, I thought I could give some history 

of coaching, but that didn’t get me very far. 

Then, I thought I could discuss some of the 

great coaches in history. As I was looking 

into that, I found some stories about these 

famous coaches I could share and then……. 

it hit me. I absolutely love listen-

ing to coaches, young and veteran, tell coach-

ing stories. They make me laugh, inspire me, 

keep things in perspective, and keep me 

going.  

So, this newsletter will be 

“interactive”. Unprecedented times calls for 

unprecedented action. If you are willing, “reply 

all” to this email and share a coaching story. It 

can be about someone that coached you or 

from your coaching days. I will share a few 

stories, and I look forward to hearing from 

you! 

I was at my first NHSACA con-

vention in Louisville, and a board member 

introduced himself to me and struck up a 

conversation. He could not have been any 

nicer in making me feel welcomed. He made 

an off the cuff comment about the McDonald’s 

All American game. I did a mental double take 

and thought who is this guy? After our conver-

sation, I Googled his name and let out gasp. 

Turns out, this down to earth gentleman was a 

LEGEND and none other than Ed Kershner. I 

felt honored that someone that accomplished 

went out of his way to talk to little old me.  

In baseball my senior year, I was 

benched. I had never been benched (not that 

I was all that great). I didn’t know how to react 

and really just sat there. I was angry, embar-

rassed, and hurt. After the game my coach 

told me why he took me out and what he saw 

from me after I was taken out. He was honest 

and taught me valuable lessons on teamwork 

and being a leader that I use today in 

making those same types of decisions.  

Early in my track career  we 

had three main throwers. One was a fresh-

man with a lot of talent and would later be a 

state champion discus thrower. He threw 

shot and discus. We had a senior who 

threw just discus and was well below aver-

age. He worked hard and it was really 

important to him. Then, we had a junior that 

had not been out before and was new to 

throwing. We asked him to just focus only 

on the shot. Partly because that’s where his 

interest was and partly because the ONLY 

thing the senior could do was throw discus. 

He had been out all 4 years and been loyal 

to the program and we respected that.  

Towards the end of the sea-

son, junior started to experiment with the 

discus. The week of our last meet, my 

assistant coach told me the junior was 

looking “really good” in the discus and 

might be better than the senior. We hap-

pened to have been in the worst discus 

district I have ever seen (top 2 would go to 

state). I tossed out a number and asked if 

he thought he could throw it far. His re-

sponse was absolutely. I had not enter-

tained the idea of making a switch until 

then. We were not going to win districts, 

and I wasn’t going to destroy a seniors last 

athletic event on “might”, but if this junior 

had a chance to go to state even if unlike-

ly…….. well, that changed things. 

October Newsletter from the 

 I felt I owed the senior a 

shot to keep the spot, but also the junior 

still needed to take it. At our last meet, I 

told them the junior would throw JV and 

the senior varsity. Whoever threw further 

would throw at districts. Throwing into a 

stiff wind, the junior threw one foot fur-

ther. The senior was devastated, and I 

felt horrible. On the way to the meet, I 

got a text from the senior’s parents 

saying they wanted a meeting with the 

principal on Monday. I was ready to 

vomit. At that moment coaching was 

NOT fun in any way. But as the junior 

stepped into the ring for his first varsity 

throw, which happened to be the first 

throw of the meet, and he absolutely 

uncorked a monster throw…….  coach-

ing WAS fun.  

He and our freshman both 

qualified for state, and the junior would 

return the next year and not only qualify 

for state but place at state in both the 

shot and discus. I also got a text Monday 

morning that our meeting with the princi-

pal had been canceled and not resched-

uled . One of the best feelings I have 

had as a coach wrapped in one of the 

worst. That’s the tightrope coaches 

balance all the time. 

Michigan High School Coaches Association 

Multi-Sport Award Nomination 

are due: 15 April 2021 

Basic Criteria:   

Each school in state is eligible to submit one 

female and one male for award. Athlete must 

have competed in a minimum of three sports for 

all four years of high school. 

Application must be submitted by April 15 

of each year. 

One female and one male in each class 

(A,B,C,D) will be selected. 

Awards will be presented at senior events 

for the student’s high school. 

Application can be found at 

www.MHSCA.org  

https://www.hscoaches.org/
https://www.facebook.com/NationalHSACA
https://www.facebook.com/NationalHSACA
https://twitter.com/nhsaca
http://www.MHSCA.org
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Executive Board 

  

Executive Director: 

   Jim Okler, 

Executive  Secretary: 

   Mark F. Holdren 

President: 

   Ted McIntyre 

1st Vice President 

   Debbie Williams-Hoak 

2nd Vice President 

   Darrin Millar 

3rd Vice President 

   Ron Landfair 

Past President 

   John Cunningham 

  

  

Executive Committees 

Rich Tompkins Multi-Sport 

Athlete Award 

  Larry Merx 

Service Award 

  Mike Jolly 

  

  

Member Associations 

MIAAA: Athletic Directors 

MHSBCA:  Baseball 

BCAM:  Basketball 

MHSIBCA:  Bowling 

CCCAM:  Competitive Cheer 

MHSFCA:  Football 

MIGCA:  Golf 

MHSGCJA: Gymnastics 

MHSHCA-Ice Hockey  

MHSLCA: Men’s Lacrosse 

MWLCA: Women’s Lacrosse 

MHSSCA:  Skiing 

MHSSCA:  Softball 

MISCA:  Swimming & Diving 

MHSTeCA:  Tennis 

MITCA: Track & Field &      

             Cross Country 

MIVCA:  Volleyball 

MWA:  Wrestling  
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MICHIGAN HIGH SCHOOL COACHES ASSOCIATION 

HALL OF FAME APPLICATION 

Criteria for Application:  Only persons who have coached and/or directed a secondary school athletics program for 20 years or more 

and actively coached in Michigan for a minimum of 10 years are eligible for the MHSCA Hall of Fame.  The applicant must have been a 

member of the association (MHSCA), in good standing, and an active member of the association two years prior to nomination into the 

Hall of Fame. In addition to the application, the nominee will need to have two letters of support sent to the address at the bottom. 

Contact Information                                                                                      

Date of Birth: ________________ 

Name of Candidate: _________________________________________________________    Phone: ___________________ 

Home Address: _______________________________________________City:_________________ State: _____Zip: ______ 

Candidate E-mail: (please print carefully) ______________________________________________________________________ 

School _____________________________________________________   Phone: _________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________City:__________________State: _____Zip: __________ 

Athletic Director Name: ________________________________________   Phone: ________________________________ 

E-Mail Address _________________________________________________ FAX Number __________________________ 

Nominator’s Name: ________________________________________Phone: ____________________________________  

Home Address ____________________________________________City:_________________State: _____Zip: __________ 

E-mail: (please print carefully) ________________________________________________________________________ 

Coaching and/or Athletic Director Record (Please include all that you can on this form) 

             School        Sport                         Years         # of Seasons          Won-Loss Record, Summary  

Example Smithville HS        Basketball                1969—2008             48                600-20; 34 League, 20 Reg. 10 State Titles                                 

___________________        _____________   _____________        _____       ______________________________________ 

___________________        _____________   _____________        _____       ______________________________________ 

___________________        _____________   _____________        _____       ______________________________________ 

___________________        _____________   _____________        _____       ______________________________________ 

Number of years as a Coach:  _______ Number of years as an Athletic Director:   _______   Combined Total: ______ 

Coaching Honors Listed __________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Service to Sports Associations and/or Community (sports associations, committees, leadership roles, service clubs, church organiza-

tions, etc.)__________________________________________________________________________ 

Please send application, photograph (5 x 7) and have 2 letters of support forwarded to:            

Mr. Mark Holdren, 854 Marshall Street, Portland, MI  48875 

For more information contact: mholdren@portlandk12.org  or call: 517-526-4575 

(Please feel free to use additional sheet for providing information)  

 

mailto:mholdren@portlandk12.org
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MICHIGAN HIGH SCHOOL COACHES ASSOCIATION/GATORADE 

15/20/25/30/35/40/45/50 YEAR COACHING SERVICE AWARD 

GENERAL REQUIREMENTS 

· The candidate must have distinguished himself/herself with good coaching ethics and promoted good sportsmanship through-

out his/her coaching career.  *The AD or principal’s signature confirms this. 

· Ten (10) years of coaching outside of the state of Michigan may be applied to the application. 

· Coaching at any level may be applied as long as it is a school sponsored interscholastic sport.  A maximum of ten (10) years 

may be allowed for coaching at the collegiate level. 

· To receive a general coaching certificate the candidate must have been coaching at least one sport per year at any level for the 

requested number of years. 

· To receive specific certificates for a single sport the candidate must qualify for the specified number of years in that sport.  This 

can be at any level.  You cannot however count more than one level or season for a sport in any one year.  For example, coaching 

both boys and girls basketball during the same school year counts as “1” year; coaching both 7th grade boys and JV boys during 

the same school year counts as “1” year. 

Awards for 30 years and more will have the sports that the candidate coached listed on the plaque.  The coach will be presented 

only one award for each level of service after 30 years. 

PROCEDURE FOR RECEIVING AWARD 

· Complete the application forms (2) and mail to:  Mike Jolly, Years of Service Awards,                     

· 20917 Parkplace Lane, Clinton Twp., MI 48036 or E-mail to: dlsathletics@aol.com 

· Certificates will be sent to your home address.  Please allow four (4) weeks for processing. 

Plaques will be mailed to your home address.  Please allow six (6) weeks for processing. 

MHSCA APPLICATION FOR YEARS COACHING SERVICE AWARD 

___15 Years ___20 Years ___25 Years ___30 Years ___35 Years ___40 Years ___45 Years ___50 Years 

Name (as it is to appear on award) ____________________________________________________________ 

Best Phone ________________________ Email Address: _________________________________________ 

Home Address ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Home City ________________________Home State____ Home Zip ________ 

Michigan High School Sports Association: ________________________________(MITCA, BCAM, etc.) 

MHSCA Membership Card #: _______________ Year: _____________________ 

Signature of Coach __________________________________  

Signature of AD or Principal *____________________________ Phone Number: _____________________ 

Printed Name of Administrator: _______________________ Email: _______________________________ 

Send Completed form to: Mike Jolly, Years of Service Awards, 20917 Parkplace Lane, Clinton Twp., MI 48036   

 or E-mail to: dlsathletics@aol.com.  Be sure to include your Year-by-Year Summary Sheet. 

The MHSCA Coaching Service Award is sponsored by GATORADE in cooperation with MHSCA 

mailto:dlsathletics@aol.com
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Michigan High School Coaches Association Distinguished Service Award is one of our high-

est awards for services and contributions to sports in the state of Michigan.  

  

The MHSCA Distinguished Service Award: 

 MHSCA recognizes individuals and organizations who have provided extraordinary service to educational 

athletics, the advancement student athletes, coaches, or those who serve interscholastic athletics through its Distin-

guished Service Awards. 

 The Distinguished Service Award (DSA) is given to a person (or persons), either volunteer or staff, who have 

exhibited valuable professional service (within the MHSCA or among its association membership) including academical-

ly, supportive, service, or assistance distinction at any level of interscholastic athletics. These criteria are good 

measures of acceptable candidates and help to assure that recipients have a wide range of "service" that they provide 

to the profession of interscholastic athletics. Nominations should be submitted on an individual basis, not by a group or 

on behalf of constituent groups (conferences, affiliates, assemblies, committees, etc.). 

  The MHSCA Distinguished Service Award does not need to be awarded each year.  This award should be 

bestowed only when the MHSCA Board of Directors committee decides that nominations warrant presentation of the 

award.  This award may be given posthumously. 

Why nominate a deserving candidate for the MHSCA Distinguished Service Awards: 

· To recognize  person who has positively impacted interscholastic athletics in a significant way; 

· To recognize institutions for their affiliation with individuals who demonstrate the highest level of professionalism and 

commitment to interscholastic athletics; 

· To confirm and honor a superior servant by his/her peers and colleagues; 

· To celebrate individuals who epitomize the profession's highest standards for interscholastic sports;  

· To focus attention on the exemplary, and by doing so to elevate the profession overall and establish a high standard of 

excellence in promoting, supporting or contributing to interscholastic athletics;  

Required information for completed application: 

Name of MHSCA Distinguished Service Award Nominee: 

School or Sport Affiliation:   

Email:  

Mobile Phone 

Nominated by:  

Email:  

Mobile Phone:  

I believe this nominee is worthy of receiving this award for the following reasons: (attach separate) 

Completed application can be submitted to MHSCA1954@gmail.com  



 MHSCA Sponsors 

Executive Director 

James M. Okler, CMAA 

MHSCA1954@gmail.com 

• TENITIVE Board of Directors Fall Board Meeting  

• Not in Person Event  Hall of Fame Banquet September 20, 2020 

@ CMU-On line-More information to follow 

• Board of Directors Winter Board Meeting & COTY Banquet 

November 8, 2020 @ Virtual  

• MHSCA Hall of Fame Committee Meeting, February 09, 2021 @ 

MHSAA 

• MHSCA Finance Committee meeting, March 7, 2021 @ Ramada 

Convention Center, Lansing 

• Board of Directors Spring Board Meeting March 7, 2021 @ 

Ramada Convention Center, Lansing 

MHSCA BOARD OF DIRECTORS & EXECUTIVE 
COMMITTEES CALENDAR  

Sponsorship Opportunities  

Active Link on the MHSCA Website: (July 

1-June 30) $1,000.00 

· Your company’s web page linked to the 

MHSCA website’s homepage 

· Name of company, logo and short descrip-

tion of products/services  

Full page ads in MHSCA Hall of Fame or 

Coach of the Year Awards booklets: 

· Newsletter Booklet (10 times a year) 

$250.00 

· Newsletter Booklet and Coach of the Year 

Awards Program or Hall of Fame In-

duction Ceremony Program Booklet 

$400.00 

· Newsletter Booklet, Coach of the Year 

Awards Program and Hall of Fame 

Induction Ceremony Program Booklet 

$500.00 

MHSCA Board of Directors meetings or 

Hall of Fame or Coach of the Year 

table display or registrants’ packet 

stuffer: $100.00/page 

· Your company’s product/service infor-

mation document (8.5”x11”), provided 

by the sponsor included in each regis-

trant’s packet 

Sponsor a Hall of Fall or Coach of the 

Year inductee:  

1 Sport $2000.00 

2 Sports$3,500.00 

3 Sports $5000.00 

4 Sports$6000.00  

 (Buy 3, get 1 Free) 

All 15 Sports   $30,000.00 ($10,000.00 

savings) 

· Presentation of the Hall of Fame or Coach 

of the Year Award at the banquet 

· Two (2) Complimentary tickets to the 

Awards Banquet 

· Sponsor banner (2’x4’) hung on wall in Banquet 

Room during Awards Banquet 

· Recognition/Advertising in Coach of the Year 

Awards Program 

· Complimentary exhibit booth during the awards 

day banquets  

· Active link on MHSCA website 

Sponsor a MHSCA Service Awards Station: 

 $3000.00 

· Company signage promoting your company as 

the sponsor of this award at HOF & COTY 

banquets. 

· Presentation of the Service Award at  the 

Coach of the Year Awards banquet 

· Placement of your company’s Logo on award 

certificates and plagues. 

· Recognition ad in the MHSCA Hall of Fame & 

Coach of the Year Program Booklet 

· Placement of your company’s marketing mate-

rials on table in serving area 

· Complimentary exhibit booth during the awards 

day banquets  

· Active link on MHSCA website. 

Sponsor a Hospitality Station (assessable to 

all registrants and guests): $300.00 

· Company signage promoting your company as  

the sponsor of this event 

· Recognition ad in MHSCA Hall of Fame & 

Coach of the Year Program Booklet 

· Placement of your company’s marketing mate-

rials on table in serving area 

MHSCA Contact Information:  

Mark Holdren, Executive Secretary    
845 Marshall St.    
Portland, MI 48875 
 

Phone:  517.526.4575 


